
EPSU Executive debates trade union rights
 Europe 

The EPSU Executive Committee met in November and agreed on a number of 
initiatives on trade union rights. These included a proposal to initially focus our 
trade union rights work on Belarus, Georgia and Turkey, assessed as “countries at 
risk” by the ITUC and encourage affiliates to support action on trade union rights in 
these countries with the possibility that this could be coordinated by the 
constituencies. EPSU will also work more closely with the ETUC, PSI and ITUC on 
trade union rights and support their work in the Council of Europe and ILO. Affiliates 
are urged to keep the Secretariat informed of trade union rights campaigns they are 
involved in.
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